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Equitable Services to Private Schools 

We are working with Nampa Christian Schools to comply with the equitable services to private 

schools portion of ESEA. The process has been complex as this is the first year that they are 

requesting funds from a number of public schools. As LEAs we met to discuss best practices 

moving forward. We have worked together to privately contract a certified teacher who will be 

providing Title l-A “targeted-like” interventions to students attending Nampa Christian. This has 

been a very time consuming process and we hope to streamline it for years to come.  


